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What we have been working on this last month: 

 

 Installing new equipment in New Addition building. 

 Receive and install remaining furniture for New Addition 

 Complete all equipment ordering within allotted timeframe 

 Start room by room setup of technology as teachers and staff clean and organize their rooms.  

 Work with CIT Technology to start planning upgrade on bell systems 

 Work with other departments to help efficiently move and store technology around campus 

 Continuing network remediation by cleaning server closets and organizing 

 

Clint Conrad 

Computer Technician  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


